

## Life in all its Fullness

7th March 2023

Dear Parent/ Carer,

## Internet Safety - Thursday 16th March

Does your child enjoy playing on a mobile phone, games console, laptop or tablet?

Many of these devices have access to the Internet so it is important to be confident in how to keep your child safe online.

I would like to invite you to join us for a short presentation, followed by a discussion about Internet Safety at home on Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> March at 2.30pm. During the session, we will explore different aspects of keeping safe and how to report any problems when gaming, using different apps and using the Internet.

If you would like to attend, please contact either myself or Mrs Ingleby to reserve a place.

Yours sincerely

KO'Ned

Kate O'Neill

Assistant Headteacher and SENDCO

0121 675 8700

k.jones@hollyhill.bham.sch.uk



New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU Tele: 0121 675 8700 Fax: 0121 675 8411 Website: www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Charlotte Taylor Head of School: Mark Carr

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment

